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चेतावनी: भारतीय ररज़वा बैंक द्वारा ई-मले, डाक, एसएमएस या फोन-कॉल के जररय ेहकसी की भी व्यविगत जानकारी जैसे बैंक के खात ेका ब्यौरा, 
पासवडा, आहद निीं मांगी जाती िै । यि धन रखन ेया देन ेका प्रस्ताव भी निीं करता िै । ऐसे प्रस्तावों का हकसी भी तररके से जवाब मत दीजजय े। 

Caution: RBI never sends mails, SMSs or makes calls asking for personal information like bank account details, 
passwords, etc. It never keeps or offers funds to anyone. Please do not respond in any manner to such offers. 

 

 

RBI/2014-15/515 

DGBA.GAD.No. 4318/42.01.029/2014-15                                            March 25, 2015 

 
The Chairman/Chief Executive Officer 
All agency banks 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Annual Closing of Government Accounts – Transactions of Central/State 
Governments – Special Measures for the Current Financial Year (2014-15) 
 
The Government of India has desired that all government transactions with banks 

must be accounted for within the same financial year and has requested that certain 

special arrangements be made for the purpose, as in previous years. Accordingly, it 

has been decided that all agency banks shall keep the counters of their designated 

branches conducting government business open for full day on March 30, 2015, and 

till 8.00 p.m. on March 31, 2015. All electronic transactions would, however, continue 

till midnight of March 31, 2015. Banks may give adequate publicity to the special 

arrangements made. 

2. As regards conduct of extended clearing sessions / operations on these two 

dates, separate guidelines are being issued by our Department of Payment and 

Settlement Systems, Central Office, Mumbai. 

Yours faithfully 

 
(Monisha Chakraborty) 
General Manager 

 


